
 

January 
Highlights: 

 

January 1st 
Closed for New Year’s 

Day  
 
 
 

January 6th-10th  
Spirit Week (See event 

calendar) 
 
 
 

January 23rd  
 

Connected Parent 
Summit 

(5:30pm-6:15pm) 
 

(Be on the lookout for 
details via KidReports) 

 
 

January 24th  
Parents Night out  
6:30pm-11:00pm 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Message from the Director 

 
Happy New Year!   
 

Cold and Flu season is already 
among us.  Keeping sick children 
at home will minimize the spread 
of infections and viruses in the 
classroom. If your child is sent 
home due to illness they may not 
return to school the next day. Your 
child should be physically able to 
participate in all school activities 
on return to school.   
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Kori Knisely 

Director 

 

 Talk about your Kids ‘R’ Kids 
experience with friends and family. 

 When they enroll, you BOTH reap the 
rewards! 

Referral Cards are available at our 
Kids ‘R’ Kids front desk. 

 

 

 

Classroom Move Ups 
 

Move up letter have been sent out! 
Classroom move ups will be on 

December 30th!   

 
End of Year Tax Statements 

 
This year you will have access to 

your end of year tax statements on 
via your procare account.  You can 

create/access your account at 
myprocare.com.   

 
In order to get your tax statement be 

sure that you have your 
myprocare.com account set up.  If 

you need more information to set up 
your account stop by the front desk.  

https://www.facebook.com/KRKPelham/photos/a.646188362060635/2808865175792932/?type=3&theater
https://www.facebook.com/KRKPelham/photos/a.646188362060635/2808865175792932/?type=3&theater

